


update the designated uses and criteria necessary to protect the existing uses. On
November 1, 2007, the Board accepted the proposal for hearing.

On November 15, 2007, the Board granted a motion to hold hearings in Chicago
and Joliet. On November 20, 2007, a hearing officer order set the dates for the hearings,
but noted that the specific locations in Chicago and Joliet would be announced in
December. A notice for the hearings was sent to newspapers on December 27, 2007, for
the January hearing. That hearing in Chicago will be held in the location indicated
above. The specific location of the Joliet hearing has not yet been determined. A second
newspaper notice will be published and a hearing officer order will be entered when the
location is determined.

IT IS SO ORDERED.

arie E. Tipsor
Hearing Officer

Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 West Randolph, Suite 11-500
Chicago, Illinois 60601

(312) 814-4925
tipsorm@ipcb.state.il.us

In compliance with the Americans with Disabiliues Act and other applicable federal and State laws, the hearing will be a
individuais with disabilities. Persons iv&).{ ring auxiliary aids and services should contset John Therriault, Assistant Cle
Board, at 100 West Randolph St Suite 11-500, Chicago, Hlinois 80601, at telephone number 313/814-6931, fax number ‘uz:‘él«#—
3669, or TDD number 312/814-6032, five davs prior 10 the hearing.
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